
Name:_________________________________ Phone: ____________________ 
 
Address:__________________________________________________________ 
 
City:____________________________ State: ________ Zip:________________ 
  
Email Address:_____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Have you ever attended an NHF Annual Meeting before?      Yes  No 
 
Have you ever volunteered for Hemophilia of Indiana?      Yes  No 
 

(Priority/special consideration will be given to: First time attendees and those not previously funded                                     
by HoII, as well as individuals who have volunteered and/or are active members of HoII.) 

Hemophilia of Indiana will be awarding scholarships for individuals and families to attend   
this year’s Bleeding Disorder Conference in Houston, TX August 25-27, 2022. Scholarship    

covers transportation, lodging, and conference registration. Please fill out the questionnaire 
below and return to Hemophilia of Indiana - 6910 N. Shadeland Ave., Suite 140, Indianapolis, 

IN 46220, fax to 317-570-0058, or email to kmcconnell@hoii.org.                                       
Screenshots of application will not be accepted. 

Questions? Please call Kristy McConnell at 317-570-0039.   
 

Applications must be submitted by March 25, 2022 
*Late applications will not be considered* 

 
*NHF is requiring all participants to be fully vaccinated for COVID-19 to attend BDC and will 

be required to wear face coverings throughout the event facilities. 
 

Proof of vaccination will need to be provided by April 29, 2022to Hemophilia of Indiana if 
your application is approved.* 

 
Please visit: www.hemophilia.org for more info on the 2022 Bleeding Disorders Conference 

Application for Scholarship- 
National Hemophilia Foundation’s-2022 Bleeding Disorders Conference  


